



Dear Reception Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to invite you to our **Parent's Phonic Event on Thursday 10th October, 6:00-7:00pm.**

Back in July you may remember our Reception meeting that we hosted. We talked about the importance we place on parent partnerships. This is the first of our parent information events we have planned for Reception.

The session will start at 6:00pm in the hall with our Reception team and will take approximately an hour.

In the meeting you will have the opportunity to learn all about the teaching of Phonics and Reading here at Silsden Primary School.

The aim is to provide you with the following;

- Knowledge of what early reading is
- Differentiate between Reading, Phonics and Bear Words
- Information about teaching phonics in Reception
- Understand how you can support your child at home
- Receive tools and resources to take home with you and use with your children.

We hope you will take up the opportunity to attend and understand the <u>huge importance</u> of reading and phonics at Silsden Primary school. Please respond to this message to give us an idea of numbers to cater for the parent meeting.

This meeting will be followed up the next week, with a half hour 'Stay and Play' session for your child's class, either 9:00am at drop off, or 2:30pm at pick up. Both sessions last about 40 minutes. More information will be sent home later, but you might want to note and book the dates.

Tuesday 15th October Seacole class. Wednesday 16th October Nightingales class. Thursday 17th October Jenner class.

Hope to see you all there. Many Thanks The Reception Team.